Lockey, Heather@CNRA

From: dave@earsi.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 8:50 PM

To: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - CEQA Guidelines Update
Mr. Calfee,

EARSI intends to submit written comments to the Agency.

It would be helpful to know if the Agency has made changes to OPRs proposed Final Guidelines Update, and if so what
those changes are.
Can you please clarify.

Thank you,
Dave

David J. Tanner, President

Environmental & Regulatory Specialists, Inc.
223 62nd Street

Newport Beach, CA 92663

949 646-8958 wk

949 233-0895 cell
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